
 

 

Promoting Intellectual Property Law Studies in the Mediterranean Region  IP-MED 

Kick -off Meeting 

Event Date: Friday, Feb 28, 2014- Sat, Mar 1, 2014  

Events Venue: Location: Ibis Hotel, Amman, Jordan 

 IP-MED ï "Promoting Intellectual Property Law Studies in the Mediterranean Region project" , 

this project funded by  Tempus program ,  the coordinator of project, An-Najah National 

University.   

 An-Najah National University - coordinator of this tempus  project organized a kick off meeting 

in Amman, the participants form different  institutions :  Al -Quds university, Ministry of 

National Economy in Palestine ,two Jordanian universities and the Business Park for Project in 

Jordan, two Egyptian universities , Information Technology Industry Development Agency in 

Egypt and three European universities, " project consortium", were participated in  this  kick off 

meeting  in Amman on 28th Feb and 1st of March 2014. 

Prof. Sami AL-Jaber , Vice President for Academic Affairsk, at An-Najah National University, 

welcomed the project partners from  Jordan, Egypt, Netherlands, Estonia, Spain and Palestine, as 

well as expressed his gratitude to their support and participation of the project. Each partner, 

then, gave a brief presentation on their institution regarding the existing experiences with IP and 

the problems facing the IPR. 

Given to the novelty of the project nature, the  coordinator  of the project, Dr. Imad Ibrik , 

explained the rationale of the project and stressed the importance of Intellectual Property in 

Mediterranean countries, explained the work packages of the project in details, mission, 

objectives, and next  yearly work plan . 

 

Good practices and efficient IP  master programs  at EU universities  were introduced by  Dr. 

Pawan Dutt Kumar - Estonia,  Dr. Ali cia Blaya - Spain and Dr. Anke Moerland -  Netherlands. 

Dr. Nedal Al-Jayousi delivered a presentation about the Tempus project, transition from Tempus 

to Erasmus +, emphasizing the importance of this project in higher education institutions..  

At the end of the meeting, the consortium agreed on the next activities and date of the next study 

visit in May 2014 to Maastricht and Tallinn universities. 
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